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Dear Parent or Guardian of school-aged patients: 

 

Given the large volume of school forms requested from July through September, we ask that you please 

allow at least two-weeks for this type of request to be fulfilled. If the patient has not been seen in the 

previous three calendar months by one of our providers, there may be a charge associated with these 

requests. When scheduling appointments, please take this into consideration, if you will be needing a 

school letter. 

 

As always, you and your family’s health are our number one priority here at Allergy Partners and we look 

forward to serving you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Steven L Wise, MD 
 

Tolly E Epstein, MD 

 

Leanna-Marie Gershuni, MD 
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